
 St Margaret’s Church 

Contact Us
Revd. Hannah Gordon

01737 552157
rector@smchipstead.org

Admin office
01737 552160

admin@smchipstead.org10am Holy Communion followed
by refreshments
10am to 1pm
Parish Office Open
Please do drop in for tea, 
coffee, cake and a chat.

9.15am Morning Prayer in church

Church Newsletter | Issue #2025/17

www.stmargaretschipstead.org

4th May 2025

Page 1

Wednesday 7  Mayth

Friday 9th May

Tuesday 6th May

Week Ahead

9.30am to 11.15am 
Maggies Song in the Orchard
7-9pm Friday Youth in the
Orchard. The theme this week is
‘Fair Trade’
7.30pm Assisted Dying Debate
at Woodmansterne Baptist
Church with Rebecca Paul  M.P.
for Reigate and Banstead.
 

Sunday, 4  Mayth

We invite you to join us this
Sunday for our services.
The theme this week is
‘Brekafast on the Beach’

9am Morning Praise
10.15am Holy Communion
Children and Youth groups

are running this week. 

Tom Sanderson,
Churchwarden will be

leading and we are
delighted to welcome back

Revd. Doug Ross, from
Square Peg, who will be

preaching and presiding.

Thursday 8  Mayth

11am VE Day Reflection and
Prayers on the village green  by
the memorial followed by
refreshments

mailto:rector@smchipstead.org
mailto:admin@smchipstead.org




With the Terminally Ill Adults

(End of Life) Bill currently 

being considered by 

Parliament, we invite you to

hear from Rebecca Paul (MP for

Reigate and Banstead) about the Bill

and her experience on the scrutinising committee. 

Assisted Dying 

All welcome.
9th May 2025 7:30pm 

Woodmansterne Baptist Church, Pine Walk, SM7 3QA 



 "St. Mary’s London are hosting a day to
explore the work and ministry of the Holy
Spirit. Join us for worship led by the St
Mary’s Worship Team and inspirational
teaching from Johnny Nimmo. Josh is going
so please talk to him about going together.
Costs can be subsidised - just ask!”

ChurchSuite - REGISTER YOUR CHILDREN & YP
If you are already registered please log on to My ChurchSuite and add your under 18s. This
will mean we can let you know about all things children and youth. 

We would appreciate it if our church family and community members would provide their
personal details and give us permission to contact you via email, phone, or SMS. 
The form is  available in church or you can request one by emailing the administrator at
admin@smchipstead.org. Once completed, please either leave your form on the desk in the
parish office or send a copy to the administrator. 
If you decide that you would rather the church not hold any of your information then the weekly
newsletter is available on the website.
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